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Dear Members of the Scholarship Committee:

It is my pleasure to address the qualifications of Daphne Lung as a candidate
for your scholarship. Daphne has been recognized for her artwork, writing
ability, and leadership skills in this school and surrounding community. Her
work personifies her diligence, attention to detail, and her seriousness of
purpose. Daphne is the art director of the 1995 edition of Xenolith, Kimball
High School's creative arts magazine. She has been a major contributor to this
publication all four of her years at Kimball. She works tirelessly on
improving her style, technique and artistic messages. Daphne consistently
produces high quality work. She achieves superior grades and displays
inordinate tenacity in problem solving.

Besides being the art director for Xenolith, Daphne is also vice-president of
Kimball's chapter of The National Honor Society. She coordinates study skill
sessions for students being tutored by National Honor Society members. She is
a responsive and responsible leader of the groups she leads.

Any recommendation for Daphne would be remiss if it didn't mention her
outstanding personality. She has a wonderful sense of humor and playfulness.
She is extremely well-liked by her peers and the professional staff at Kimball
High School. Daphne is a well-rounded individual. She is responsive,
responsible, caring, and involved in making her world a better place.

I highly recommend Daphne for your consideration. She is one of Kimball's
finest young people. 7
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